


Franchelle Boswell to Host “Putting on the Glitz” at Syn-Lod 

Jacquelyn Heath Parker, President and members of the Franchelle Boswell 
Foundation’s Board of Directors invite you to join them for a Reception 
and Fashion Show on Tuesday, June 27, 2017 at 3 p.m. in Ballroom of the 
St. Louis Union Station. 

The fashion show will feature models and clothing from local boutique owner and 
Top Lady, Faye Dalzadelli. 

Tickets are $50.00.  

For more information  see the website: franchellboswell.org ; call  Jacquelyn 
Parker at  708-672 9217 or email  fbedfund@gmail.com 
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